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COMMUNITY RESILIENCE:
LANGE TRINIDAD LIMITED
DONATES COMPUTER TOWERS

In February of 2024, UWTT received a donation of 4 computer
towers from Lange Trinidad Limited. As part of our commitment
to transforming lives in vulnerable communities, UWTT was
happy to collect these non-financial items and find schools that
would make good use of them to improve their technology and
learning capabilities for their students.

INTRODUCTORY MEETING WITH THE
MINISTRY OF YOUTH DEVELOPMENT AND
NATIONAL SERVICE INTRODUCTORY

United Way Trinidad and Tobago had the opportunity to chat with
the Honourable Foster Cummings, Minister of Youth Development
and National Service Mr. Narine Charran - Permanent Secretary,
MYDNS and Mrs. Gachelle Gilkes-Edwards - Coordinator, National
Service, MYDNS, to explore mutual priority areas, especially
Education and Youth. We look forward to sharing knowledge and
working together for a better Trinidad and Tobago.
#ShowYouCareEverywhere#liveUnited

DAY OF CARING MEDIA LAUNCH
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The United Way of Trinidad and Tobago (UWTT) launched the 11t

b

h United Way Trinidad and
Tobago Day of Caring at the Hyatt Regency Trinidad on February 29, 2024, celebrating collective
employee volunteerism since its inception in 2013.

with
support from private and public entities, as well as their volunteers, aiming to inspire and touch
people’s lives while building resilience; demonstrating everyone has equal opportunities to
succeed through the “Show You Care Everywhere” initiative.
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Just before SEA in March 2024, the team from
VEMCO/Super Cow, paid a visit to Belmont Boys’ RC
to bring some goodies for the children and give out
over 500 packs of milk which came as a generous
donation from their buy-one-give-one campaign.
We are happy for their support in transforming
lives and UWTT being able to connect them to
Belmont Boys to #ShowCareEverywhere.

UWTT continued mentorship for the Classroom
Assistant Trainees in March into April of 2024 to
not only continue their professional development
but help them better assist infant teachers and
entry-level infant children to socialize through
play and movement and adapt better to the new
norm behaviors. Building Bridges Programme.



https://uwtt.com/
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/showyoucareeverywhere?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVCAQpv1zfOun6JoHKJ_YqpBqlyLBc0gihOswpYRF9bxM6nN8nU9X32RPSFCSazrqGI73sfCPwaTf2rE0eQYWhiDJ1uN3lVvCP8C-1es2gUoVzQe6xyu7zjtTUrwzcOnTJ1l5NYI7nk5FTH8bmcIfG2qD6-F7dX8k9WDo39D4NcfA&__tn__=*NK-R
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/liveunited?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVCAQpv1zfOun6JoHKJ_YqpBqlyLBc0gihOswpYRF9bxM6nN8nU9X32RPSFCSazrqGI73sfCPwaTf2rE0eQYWhiDJ1uN3lVvCP8C-1es2gUoVzQe6xyu7zjtTUrwzcOnTJ1l5NYI7nk5FTH8bmcIfG2qD6-F7dX8k9WDo39D4NcfA&__tn__=*NK-R
https://uwtt.com/building-bridges

